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School 25 Enjoys the Sun 

 

 

 
On April 15, the last day of the NYS Math test – 

Art/Library classes were held in the classroom 

because there was testing in the Art room and 

the Library. The Art and Library teachers 

decided to take their fifth grade classes 

outside. When they got to the playground there 

were other classes (Mrs. Sperry, Ms. Farrell) 

were already enjoying the sunshine. 

Jayla and Ty’kira decided to interview some of 

the students about the test and about being 

outside. They interviewed Sanaria, Alexys and 

Coco. Sanaria said that the test was complicated 

but she tried her best. She said she used all of 

the knowledge and strategy that she had. 

Alexys said she was nervous and excited when 

she took the test but she felt happy that she 

worked through it. We asked Coco what was 

going on outside and she said whe was hanging on 

the monkey bars while others were playing 

football, tag, jump rope, swinging and playing 

with chalk.  By Jayla Lebron 

 Pep Rally 
Before the tests classes in grade 3-6 were 

asked to create a routine for the pep rally. 

Here is are some pictures but they don’t 

really give you a good picture of their spirit 

and creativity of all of the students. 

 

 

 

 
GO MRS. CAMPBELL!! 

(she earns the spirit award) 



   

   
   

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

 
Long Timers Section 

This month Chynalee spoke to  

the gym teacher, Mr. Melendez. 

       
 

 

She found out that he has been at School 25 

for 19 years and before that he taught in a 

school in Brooklyn. 

He told her that his hobbies include Martial 

Arts and supporting his kids in their games and 

sports. 

He also told her that he played Soccer and 

Lacrosse in College. 

He had the most saves in a game for a Lacrosse 

goalie anywhere in the country for 2 years. 

His wife is a first grade teacher and he loves 

New York Pizza. 

 

 

 

Parent Information Corner  

School 25 - Goal #5 

Improve parental involvement, 

engagement and participation. 

For ways to help your student with all of the 

school goals, please see more information on 

our school website (under COMMUNITY tab.) 

 

 

 

New Student 

Amaryllis Ramos 

 
Chyna also interviewed a new student 

in her class and this is what she found 

out. Amaryllis moved her from 

Orlando, Florida, she has 1 brother and 

1 sister. Her hobbies in the past 

included dance. She likes chocolate. 

Her favorite food is rice and her 

favorite shoes are Jordans.       

 

 

 

 

 

A quick game of badminton in 

gym. Tyler wanted me to say that 

he won the point. 

The Kindergarten classes had a visit from 

Young Women’s College Prep students. They 

helped with their lessons and give them 

encouragement.

 

 


